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Chairman
Greenway Technologies

Cape Town, South Africa

Dear Sir,

Warm greetings! I am very delighted on knowing the news of my promotion from the Company’s Personnel Manager. Firstly, I would like to thank you, for believing in me and entrusting this esteemed role and responsibility upon me to execute. This promotion has given me a lot of enthusiasm to keep on climbing the ladder of the organization and do good work.

In pursuit of fulfilling my responsibilities, I wish to propose some changes to the existing practices of the organization with your permission. I would like to conduct motivation and personality development classes for the team. I also wish to introduce some advanced modules so as to ensure the maximum growth and development of the organization. And I promise to fulfill my new roles and responsibilities with highest commitment and loyalty.

I once again thank you for placing your trust in me.

Yours faithfully,

Collins Peterman

Marketing Manager
Greenway Technologies
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